Parts of Tolo Highway re-opened

Up to this morning, Tolo Highway had been maliciously blocked. For the
safety of citizens and road users, Police have worked with other Government
departments to clear the debris on Tolo Highway. Parts of the southbound and
northbound Tolo Highway have been re-opened.

Police appeal to all members of the public not to throw any object off
the bridge or conduct any illegal acts posing threat to road users. Due to
the current situation, drivers are advised to stay tuned when they pass by
the location concerned.
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